City of Biloxi
Police Department

Justice with Dignity

The current uniform patch of the Biloxi Police
Department was derived from a Biloxi Chamber of
Commerce Mardi Gras Doubloon and implemented as a
patch in 1973.

The patch features the landmark Biloxi
Lighthouse surrounded by the eight flags which have
governed Biloxi since the city was established in 1699.
Clockwise from the top are the Mississippi State, French
Fleur-de-lis, British Union Jack, Royal Standard of
Spain, Republic of Florida Bonnie Blue, Mississippi
Territory, the Confederate States of America, and the
United States of America flags.

Today, the patch is worn proudly by the more
than 125 officers who serve with the Biloxi Police
Department.

John B. Miller
Director of Police

In Loving Memory of

Ofc. Robert S. McKeithen

March 22, 1961 ~ May 5, 2019



